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Dear Sir, 
I am writing to you to support the proper labelling of Palm Oil in all products .   
 
There are 1000 organutans lost every year because of Palm oil which is an absolute disgrace. 
 
Palm Oil is detrimental to humans health as well.  It does not need to be used. 
 
I want the choice. 
 
Regards 
 
Robyn Reid 
 




